The Mt. Airy Claybreakers Garden Club met on June 11, 2015 at 6:00 pm at Mama Roma
Restaurant in Brandywine, Maryland. There were 15 members present.

Gilda Allen opened the meeting with brief moment of silence in memory of Marian Moreland.
Lenay O’Quinn and Pam Smart had potted plants from Marian’s garden and decorated the pots
for each member.

Linda Millette read a piece from The Roots of My Obsession, was one of the books which Marian
Moreland’s daughter had put aside for club members to take. The piece she shared was “Island
Life” by Ken Druse. It chronicled the many challenges he has seen over the years in his
gardening life.

Gilda Allen thanked all the 2014-2015 officers for their service. She had prepared certificates of
appreciation and gifts. Gilda thanked all members for their service with gifts stating all
members had participated in some way for which she was grateful.

Lenay O’Quinn, incoming president, presented Gilda Allen, outgoing president, with a Camellia
for all her years of service.

Julie Harrison presented a beautiful installation ceremony for the 2015 — 2016 officers.

President Lenay O’'Quinn
Vice President Gilda Allen
Treasurer Patricia Hall
Recording Secretary Mary Jane Bishop
Corresponding Secretary lona Black
Historian Pamela Smart

Respectfully Submitted , Mary Jane Bishop, Recording Secretary
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